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S.D. Warren
2400 Lakeshore Drive " " " '

Muskegon, MI 49443
December 4, 1989

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

_

Attention: Rose Pankratz,

I am writing regarding our phone conversation earlier this morning. As
you had requested I have enclosed a copy of the letter I had sent in
response to a telephone contact with Walter Kink on November 5, 1989 and a
letter dated October 23, 1989 from D. J. Sreniawski.

If there are any other questions please contact me (616) 759-5229.

Sincerely,
, .

~ -I bC1
Tonia Cianci
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